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I am writing in support of SB 85. I support long-term food production in Oregon, 

especially as practiced by family-owned farms. We need to protect our resources 

from the unrestrained exploitation on massive scales by industrial food companies, 

who have no interest in the health, safety, and long-term viability of our local 

communities. This bill will prevent any more new mega developments from moving 

into Oregon. SB 85 maintains current "good-neighbor" farming laws, which saves 

farm resources for the use of existing farmers and ranchers who already do an 

outstanding job of stewarding the land here in Oregon. 

 


